
 
 

Tuesday, August 14, 2012 

 

 

KAREN SHELEY 

ROGER BALDWIN FOUNDATION OF ACLU, INC. 

180 N MICHIGAN AVE, STE 2300 

CHICAGO, IL 60601-1287 

 

DEAR KAREN,  

 

Thank you for writing to the City of Springfield, Illinois, with your request for information pursuant 

to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.  

 

 

You requested the following document(s):   
 

SEE ATTACHED REQUEST LETTER. 

 

 

Our response to your request is as follows: 
 

1a. Policies, practices and procedures for procuring ALPR technology:  Documents Attached 

 Policies, practices and procedures for using ALPR technology:  We have no documents 

 responsive to this item. 

1b. We have no documents responsive to this item. 

 

2a. Documents attached 

2b. We have no documents responsive to this item. 

2c. Documents attached 

2d. Documents attached 

 

3a. We have no documents responsive to this item. 

3b. We have no documents responsive to this item. 

3c. Documents attached 

3d. We currently have no ALPR units or systems actively deployed. 

3e. We have no documents responsive to this item. 

3f. We have no documents responsive to this item. 

3g. We have no documents responsive to this item. 

3h. We have no documents responsive to this item. 

 

4. We have no documents responsive to this item. 

5. We have no documents responsive to this item. 

6. We have no documents responsive to this item. 

7. We have no documents responsive to this item. 

8. We have no documents responsive to this item. 

 

 

 

CITY OF SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 
SPRINGFIELD F.O.I.A. OFFICER 

300 SOUTH SEVENTH ST., ROOM 106 
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You have a right to have the denial of your request reviewed by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) 

at the Office of the Illinois Attorney General. 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a). You can file your Request for 

Review with the PAC by writing to:  

          

            Public Access Counselor  

Office of the Attorney General  

500 South 2
nd 

Street  

Springfield, Illinois 62706  

Fax: 217-782-1396  

E-mail: publicaccess@atg.state.il.us  

 

You also have the right to seek judicial review of your denial by filing a lawsuit in the State circuit 

court. 5 ILCS 140/11.  If you choose to file a Request for Review with the PAC, you must do so 

within 60 calendar days of the date of this denial letter. 5 ILCS 140/9.5(a). Please note that you 

must include a copy of your original FOIA request and this denial letter when filing a Request for 

Review with the PAC.  

  Sincerely,  

 

      Donna J. Brown 

      Police Department FOIA Coordinator 

 

 

Attachments 

cc:  FOIA File No. 8861 
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